
700, 333 - 11th Avenue SW Phone: 1.403.229.4700 
Calgary, Alberta T2R 1L9   Toll Free: 1.800.661.9003 

NOTICE | PAGE 1 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 

Suspension 
 
On October 12, 2022, a Hearing Committee of the Law Society of Alberta ordered that Wayne 
LeDrew, who lives and practices in Sherwood Park, Alberta, be suspended for two weeks 
pursuant to section 72(1)(b) of the Legal Profession Act RSA 2000, c. L-8. The suspension will 
begin on December 1, 2022.   
 
Mr. LeDrew admitted guilt to one citation:  breaching an undertaking. 
 
The Hearing Committee also ordered that Mr. LeDrew pay costs of $4,738.13 by April 12, 2023. 
 
The following lawyer will assume carriage of Mr. LeDrew’s practice during his suspension:   
 
    Greg J. Worobec 
    Worobec Law Offices 
    #228, 150 Broadway Crescent 
    Sherwood Park, AB T8H 0V3  
    Tel:  (780) 467-6325 
    Fax: (780) 467-6326 
 
The full written decision of the Hearing Committee will be posted to the Law Society of Alberta 
website when it is issued.  
 
  
 Elizabeth J. Osler, KC 

Chief Executive Officer & Executive Director 
Law Society of Alberta 

 
NOTICE TO: Public, 

All Active Lawyers and Students-at-Law, 
All Inactive Lawyers, 
All Executive Directors of other Law Societies in Canada, 
All Justices of the Court of Appeal and Court of King's Bench, 
All Judges of the Provincial Court of Alberta, 
All Applications Judges, 
All Clerks of the Court. 

 
 


